
 

ISA Heading 
Free period products 
 
 
Due to the Period Product (Free Provision) (Scotland) Act 2021, ISA is committed to 
providing  a range of free period products to all pupils, staff and visitors during school 
opening hours. These are available in all non gender, female and disabled toilets, 
which ensures products are accessible whilst promoting privacy and ensuring dignity of 
the individual. 
These products are checked for availability weekdays and replenished as required, so 
are readily available as needed. 
All of these toilets also have a waste disposal unit for such products. 
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